10/20/24

Travis,

I Andy Horton hereby submit my letter of resignation from the position of Safety
Officer with the Grand Rapids Fire Department effective 12/31/24. | will remain on as
an active member as a firefighter.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve all these years (9 years this
February) as Hazmat and then Safety officer with the Grand Rapids Fire
Department.

Sihcerely
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Andy Horton



